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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 5:31 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Janet Brunson; Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160186
Attachments: Gulf Power; Gulf Power Base Rate Increase

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 4:27 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160186 
 
Copies on file.   DHood 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
FEB 10, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 01735-17
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Collin Roehner

From: Kristy Hintz <kristyhintz44@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 10:33 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Gulf Power Base Rate Increase

Hello, 
  I am writing to tell you of my concern over this unnecessary base rate increase.  
  I live with a partner. I work full time as a real estate agent and brand ambassador for experiential marketing 
agencies. My boyfriend was working full time as an auto mechanic until a year ago when he was diagnosed 
with brain cancer. Since then he has gone through a long period of unemployment, and has just recently gone 
back to working part time after several rounds of radiation and chemo. I have been paying all of our bills mostly 
on my own, with my under $35K a year salary. It's a STRUGGLE, I'm telling you.  
  I do everything I can to save on my electric bill. I usually keep my heater around 65 to cut down on fuel costs. 
I am cold all day in my own house, even wrapped in blankets and wearing sweaters. I do laundry once a month, 
and get all the wears I can out of my clothes before washing them.  
  When you are living like we do, EVERY LITTLE BIT COUNTS. Families all over the gulf coast need their 
hard earned money more than Gulf Power does.  
 
 
-- Thank you for your time, 

Kristy Hintz 
Promotional Model, Realtor, MKTG Warehouse Manager 
Phone: 850-207-8207 
Coldwell Banker Email: Kristy.hintz@cbunited.com 
Real Estate Website: kristyhintz.cbintouch.com 
Model Resume: http://www.pushmodels.com/KristyHintz 
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Collin Roehner

From: Cathy Penner <cricket2821@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 5:55 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Gulf Power

 
Two years ago they took down miles of hundred year old oaks through the Gulf Breeze area...........now they want more 
money.......probably to take down the remaining trees! 
Sent from my iPad 




